
Departmental Seminar : The ISP Process 

 The Department of Management Science held a seminar 
Series on Wednesday 8th October, 2013 from 12.00 p.m.– 2.00 p.m. The Venue was the School 
of Business Seminar Room, Lower Kabete Campus. 

Postgraduate Students and the Schools Faculty Members attended. 

The Title  of the Topic that was presented was "The Independent Study Paper (ISP) Process". It 
was  presented by Dr. Muranga Njihia, Chairman, Department of Management Science. 

 


